
September 27th 2021 
A SAPLING PLANTATION DRIVE 
 

 
 
 
 
“TODAY SOMEONE IS SITTING IN A SHADE BECAUSE 
SOMEONE PLANTED A TREE A LONG TIME AGO” 
                                                                           -WARREN BUFFET 
 
 
Vana Vani Matriculation Higher Secondary School and Dept. of Horticulture, IIT 
Madras organized a sapling plantation program named “Trees are the members of our 
family” on Monday 27th of September, 2021 at 12.05 pm in Vana Vani School Campus. 
Nearly 85 students of class XII and all our staff members participated in this mission.  
 
 Our chairman Professor S. P. Dhanavel and Secretary Shri P. Sarvaharna initiated the 
function by planting the trees respectively. We planted 60 trees in total on the school 
campus. Each tree will be taken care by a team of two students and staff. The main 
motto of this program is to make the arena greener and pleasant. It is also in some form 
a step to check global warming.  
 

                
 

              
We are grateful to Mr. Srinivasan, EE of Horticulture Department, IIT Madras, and their 
team for donating free saplings and helping us in this green drive. We are honoured to 
be a part of this green drive which draws inspiration from our honorary former President 
Dr. A.P. J. Abdul Kalam and feel a sense of satisfaction that we have done our bit for 
the environment. 
 
  


